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Public Hearing on FY 2021-2022 

CDBG Proposals for Funds 
Tuesday, February 11, 2021 – 6:00 PM 

 
Governor Charles Baker has declared a State of Emergency in Massachusetts to support the state’s response 
to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Per the directive of Mayor Hedlund and the Town of Weymouth’s 
“Emergency Declaration and Town-Wide Guidance in Response to COVID-19 of March 13, 2020” the 
Department of Planning and Community Development will conduct its Community Development Block 
Grant hearing remotely for the health and safety of the staff and the public during the Massachusetts State 
of Emergency. 

 
The DPCD will be using WebEx software to conduct hearings on line for the immediate future. Please click the 
link below to join the WebEx Meeting at 6:00 PM EST. 
 

https://weymouth.webex.com/weymouth/j.php?MTID=m2d17067b69c52f223bc52420377c3c22 
 

Join this WebEx Meeting by 6:00 PM by going to webex.com and clicking Join on the top right. Enter 
these meeting details: 

 
Meeting number (access code) 132 381 7662  Meeting password: CDBG211 

 
If you are more comfortable calling in from your telephone, you can do so using the number below 
and by entering the ID when prompted. 

 
Dial in: 1-844-992-4726 Toll Free  Meeting ID: 132 381 7662 

MEETING AGENDA: 

I. Introduction of Staff 
II. Hearing on 2021-2022 Proposals   

1. Overview of CDBG program 
2. Overview of proposals submitted to the CDBG program 
3. Presentation on proposed activities by funding applicants 
4. Overview of housing rehab program 
5. Public comments welcomed 
6. Next steps – what happens after proposals have been submitted? 

III. Adjournment 

https://weymouth.webex.com/weymouth/j.php?MTID=m2d17067b69c52f223bc52420377c3c22

